
From: Adrianne Martin <adrianne@europa.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 5:10 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Pembina proposal  
  
Hi Susan, 
  
I don’t think Pembina’s Liquefied Propane Export is a good idea. It’s not a good use 
of our land and the potential for hazard is too high. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Adrianne Martin Consulting, LLC. 
503.236.6130 
amartinconsulting.com 
6838 N Willamette Blvd 
Portland Oregon 97203 


